
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2023 

River East Personal Care Home 

Newsletter 
 

Lost and Found Clothing 

A reminder  to look through the 

unlabeled clothing on the 

clothing rack in the Gathering 

Room.   If you find something 

that belongs to your loved one, 

please take it to the 

Neighbourhood staff and they 

will send it to get labeled.  

Upcoming Life Enrichment Programs 

 
Ordering In Lunch from  
Sevala’s Ukrainian Deli 

 
Wednesday, August 23rd  

at 12:00pm 

In the Gathering Room 

 

Elders who are interested, 

please speak with Life 

Enrichment by August 16th.  

Families may also contact Life 

Enrichment on their loved one’s 

behalf.   

Please note, there are a limited 

amount of spots available. 

There will be a set menu of 

perogies, cabbage rolls and 

meatballs. 
 

Charges apply and Elders must 

have sufficient funds in their 

trust account prior to August 

23rd in order to participate. 

 

Outing to Double D’s 
Cheesecakes for  

Coffee & Dessert  
 

Thursday, August 10th  

At 1:30pm 

Please see Life 
Enrichment for more 

details. 
 

Community Canvas Art Program 

On August 22
nd

 we will be hosting an art program organized by a group 

of students from various post secondary institutions.  The goal of the 

program is to provide connection between the Elders and youth from the 

community, as well as opening dialogue between both parties. 

The group is wanting to advertise this initiative through various social 

media platforms by using photos of the program. 

If your loved one has shown interest in participating we will be contacting 

you shortly for signed consent on whether or not they may use your loved 

one’s photo. 

If you have any questions, please see Julie, Life Enrichment Supervisor.  

 

Fragrance Free 

Please be reminded that we 

are a fragrance, scent free 

home.  Using these products 

creates an unhealthy 

environment for those who 

cannot physically tolerate 

them.   

We may not be able to 

eliminate all fragrances and 

scents but we must strive for 

the least possible. 

 

A reminder that families 

may access our Life 

Enrichment Calendars as 

well as our Menu on our 

website 

www.rivereast.ca 

 

August Entertainment 
 

August 11th at 10:15am 

–Sing a long with Janice on guitar 

(A big thank you to Janice for offering 

this to us free of charge!) 
 

August 21st at 2:15pm 

– Entertainment by Nic Lawrenz 

Neighbourhood BBQS 

Thank you to those 

families who purchased 

tickets and attended our 

Neighbourhood BBQs in 

July! 
 

It’s so nice to be able to 

welcome the families to 

programs again! 

 

 

http://www.rivereast.ca/

